
 

 

New Uniform Rule Beginning September 1, 2014 

 

It will be required that either the Libero or their teammates wear a solid color jersey.  The solid 

color jersey must clearly contrast from the predominant color(s) of the teammates’ jersey.  

Predominate colors are those that appear on approximately half of the body of the uniform 

jersey.   

To be considered a solid colored jersey the following must apply: 

(1) Sleeves must be the same color as the body of the jersey. 

(2) Piping/trim not exceeding 1 inch in total at its widest point may be placed along the 

seams and may be a different color than the uniform jersey. 

(3) Lettering and collars can be a different color than the body of the jersey. 

(4) Numbers must be a contrasting color and meet all other specifications. 

 

The purpose of the rule change is because it has been increasingly more difficult for officials to 

distinguish the Libero from the rest of the players due to multi-colored uniforms.  

This rule change is being implemented by USA Volleyball on September 1, 2014 and by the 

National Federation of High Schools on July 1, 2016. 

For additional information, please review the NFHS webinar information available at:   

Volleyball Solid Color Jersey Webinar Materials 

http://www.nfhs.org/WorkArea/DownloadAsset.aspx?id=9070

